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Principal’s
Message

September was full of Timberlea Public School getting
together, coming out on top, and giving  back to our
community. We had record high attendance for our Welcome
Back BBQ, bringing together our families to meet and greet
with staff.  Our students, combined with the FMCS brought
home our first banner of the year, winning the 2023
elementary soccer tournament.  Together, we raised a
whopping $4008 for the Terry Fox Foundation and had
beautiful weather for our walk. Thank you to all of our parents
who joined us.  Métis Bev will be joining students on Thursday
for Orange Shirt Day!  

Office Hours

Our office is open Monday - Friday
from 7:30pm - 3:30pm. 

To report a student absence, please
email tlabsences@fmpsd.ab.ca or
call 780-743-5771. 
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Halloween
Dance 

Get involved and stay informed by
following our School Social Media

accounts: 

Facebook: @TimberleaSchool
Instagram: @TimberleaSchool

Twitter: @TimberleaSchool 

Save the Dates: 
October 18, 3:30pm -6:30pm
October 19, 5:00pm - 8:00pm
**Book Fair will be back!** 

timberlea school
parent association
welcomes  parents

October 2nd - join us!

TIMBERLEAPARENTS
@GMAIL .COM

Parent Teacher
Interviews

Thanks to TSPA, we will be having a Family
Halloween dance with DJ Q-Pid because
ghouls just want to have fun! Put on your
favourite costume and join us for a little
Halloween fun. Parents/Guardians must
attend 5:30pm - 7:30pm on Wednesday,
October 25, 2023.  It will be fang-tastic!

https://timberlea.fmpsdschools.ca/bookings
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